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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Brevard Health Alliance Announces Move to New Titusville Location

Titusville, FL: Brevard Health Alliance (BHA), Brevard County’s only Federally Qualified
Health Center and a provider of extensive primary health care services to Brevard County
residents regardless of their ability to pay, is excited to announce a major facility move to a
larger clinic location in Titusville. BHA has moved from its current location at 500 N.
Washington Avenue to 1537 N. Singleton Avenue (in the Winn Dixie Plaza, at the corner of
Dairy Road and North Singleton Avenue).

The new clinic is approximately 7,236 square feet, which makes it nearly 30-percent larger than
the previous space, and it will house more than 28 employees and offer access to more than
7,830 patients. The larger facility also enables Brevard Health Alliance to introduce in-house
pharmacy services at their Titusville site, which offers a tremendous benefit to their patients due
to the cost savings they will observe when utilizing the organization’s pharmacies.

“At Brevard Health Alliance, we value our commitment to our patients and our community,”
said Austin Helton, CEO of Brevard Health Alliance. “That is why we are excited to open our
new Titusville clinic — offering greater access to primary health care services and a brand-new
in-house pharmacy.”

The new space reflects the innovative culture of BHA, where exceptional patient care is the
number one goal, and strives to make it a great place to work. While this new location has been
open to the public since its soft opening on August 10th, the grand opening will occur September
3rd. After which, Brevard Health Alliance will begin advertising their new location.

In addition to pharmacy services, the Titusville location will offer Adult Medicine, Pediatrics,
and Behavioral Health services. As Brevard County’s only Community Health Center, Brevard
Health Alliance continually aims to improve the health status of Brevard County’s medically
underserved populations through quality primary health care, dental health care, mental health
care, preventive services, and educational services.

Brevard Health Alliance has been serving the Titusville community since 2009, and has served
over 175,000 individuals in Brevard County over the past 15 years.
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The mission of Brevard Health Alliance is to improve the health status of Brevard County's
medically underserved populations by providing an extraordinary quality of service and care in
areas such as adult medicine, pediatrics, dental, hygiene, psychology, psychiatry, nursing
education, OB/GYN services, HIV and Hepatitis treatment services, pharmacy services, and
some specialty services. By offering services on a sliding-fee scale, BHA has provided primary
care services, behavioral health services, limited dental services, diagnostic services, resource
management services, and specialty referrals to Brevard County's economically disadvantaged
residents since March of 2005. For more information, please visit www.bhachc.org.
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